EE14. Education Executive Membership

The Education Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate
and Housing Services advising of the appointment of Maureen Harkins as
the Roman Catholic Church representative on the Education Executive.

Notification of Mrs Harkins appointment had been received from the
Archbishop of St Andrews and Edinburgh, following the resignation of the
previous representative.

The report referred to the decision of Council on 12 May to extend the remit
of the Education Executive to include all non education functions of
Children’s Services. However, this decision did not extend voting rights to
the religious representatives on these matters.

Decision

The Education Executive noted the appointment of Maureen Harkins as
the representative of the Roman Catholic Church on the Education
Executive, with effect from 18 April 2018 until the next local
government elections in 2022.



